
Memo 
 

To: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 

 

From:  Charlene Kincaid, Coordinator of Mathematics & 

Science 

 

RE:  Recognitions at the April 24
th

 School Board Meeting 

 

Date:  April 16, 2012 

 

  

 

 

I would like to recognize the individuals or groups shown below at this month’s Board 

Meeting. 

 

Air Force Association, Chapter 398, Hurlburt Field Teachers of the Year 

 Scott Erickson, Milton High School, High School Teacher of the Year 

 Frank Beckwith, Avalon Middle School, Middle School Teacher of the Year 

 

Florida State Science Olympiad – 

Avalon Middle – Frank Beckwith, coach and two to four students will represent  

 their team, and a volunteer may also be recognized      

Gulf Breeze Middle – Sherri Barber, co-coach with Bob Smith, two to four  

 students will represent their team, and a volunteer may also be recognized     

Gulf Breeze High – Sue Cundiff, coach and two to four students will represent  

 their team, and a volunteer may also be recognized     

 

West Panhandle Regional Science and Engineering Fair 

 Holley-Navarre Middle – Kathy Clark – Outstanding Teacher Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


